May 10, 2005,

Adrian Brumely

BLM Farmington Office
1235 La Plata Hwy.
Farmington, NM 87401

Adrian,

When Elm Ridge Resources, Inc. drilled the Jicarilla Apache B €9E (30-03_9_:2,7,7%6)“1‘11

_ September of 2004. We were unaware we were actually drilling the Jicarilla Apache B-

- 10E (30-039-29285). I have made the appropriate changes to the paper work that was
submitted. We will be drilling the Jicarilla Apache B-9E with in the next couple of
months. If you have any question or anything you at the BLM would like me to do please
feel free to call me and let me know or you can e-mail me at amackeyl@elmridge.net. |
have also notified the NMOCD of this issue and they just wanted the paperwork revised

to the correctlocation.

Production Assistant

Attached: 2 revised sundry notices and a revised Deviation report.

CC: NMOCD
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